
Reminder: Upcoming Charity Event! 

Dear Valued Attendees, 

We are excited to remind you of our upcoming charity event, "Hope for Tomorrow," scheduled 

for Saturday, March 15, 2024, at 5:00 PM. The event will take place at Community Hall, 123 

Charity Lane, Cityville. 

Join us for an evening filled with inspiring stories, guest speakers, and entertainment, all while 

supporting a great cause. Your contributions will help us make a significant impact in our 

community. 

If you haven't already, please RSVP by March 1, 2024. You can reply to this email or visit our 

website at www.charityevent.org. 

Thank you for your support! We look forward to seeing you there. 

Warm regards, 

The Charity Event Team 

info@charityevent.org 

(555) 123-4567 
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